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July 28, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Summers seem to fly by a little faster each year.  I hope you are all well rested and ready to start 
another school year.   
 
In order to help with social distancing, we are going to do Open House differently this year.  We will 
be producing a video that will be posted to the school website that will take the place of the church 
auditorium meeting.  We will have orientation on Thursday, August 13 for new students, K5-6th 
students and 9th grade students.  Please see the schedule below. 
 
Thursday, August 13 
1:00-2:00 K5 (Floating in classrooms) 
2:00-3:00 1st Grade (Floating in classrooms) 
3:00-4:00 2nd Grade (Floating in classrooms) 
4:00-5:00 3rd Grade (Floating in classrooms) 
5:00-6:00 4th Grade (Floating in classrooms) 
6:00-7:00 5th Grade (Floating in classrooms) 
7:00-8:00 Elementary EC class (Floating in classrooms) 
Elementary teachers will schedule a google meet the week of Open House to discuss class rules 
and expectations 
 
5:00 ONLY NEW Upper School families in grades 7th, 8th, 10th,11th,12th, DA in the church 

auditorium 
6:00  All 9th Grade (Church auditorium) 
7:00  All 6th Grade (Church auditorium) 
 
Juniors and seniors can pick up parking stickers on Monday, August 10 thru Thursday, August 13 
from 9:00-3:00 in the secondary office. 
 
The supply list, 2020-2021 student handbook and athletic tryout information can be found on the 
school website at www.salemvikings.org.  As a reminder we encourage you to get a Scrip App and 
make your supply list purchases with a scrip card that will send a portion back to the school. 
 
 
Dwayne Carson 
Head of School 
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